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Contributors to this issue: Max Ehrmann is a well- 
known poet of Terre Haute, Indiana. Willard H. Smith is 
a professor of history at Goshen College, Goshen, Indiana. 
Emmett A. Rice is a teacher in Shortridge High School, In- 
dianapolis, who served as chairman of the Ralston Memorial 
Committee of the Indianapolis Teachers’ Federation. Mrs. 
Lucille Detrzz Skelcher and her daughter, Jane Lucille 
Skelcher, are descendants of Mrs. Julia L. Dumont who live 
in Vcvay, Indiana. Ross F. Lockridge is the Director of his- 
torical field activities for the Indiana University Founda- 
tion. Loring C. Halberstadt, a former teacher of history, is 
Director of Business and Research for the Terre Haute Pub- 
lic Schools. Don Russell is on the staff of the Chicago Daily 
News. Christopher B. Coleman is Secretary of the Indiana 
Historical Society and Director of the Indiana State Library. 
George C. Osborn, a native of Mississippi, is a professor of 
history at Berry College, Mt. Berry, Georgia. 


